
Nevada Donor Network’s courageous donor families often seek ways
to honor and remember their loved one. These opportunities include:

Learn more about these opportunities at www.nvdonor.org/aftercare

Share your loved one’s photo and story on our website. Visitors feel inspired 
knowing more about the heroes who have made the most precious gift of life 
and health possible for those in need. 

Your support can help us educate the community about 
donation and end the transplant waiting list. Financial 
contributions made in honor or in memory of a loved one 
can be indicated on the online contribution form. 

Nevada Donor Network continuously honors heroic donors throughout 
the year in a variety of ways.  Stay in the loop about upcoming events 
and opportunities to honor your loved one! 

Many grateful recipients wish to know more about the hero who saved or 
healed their life. Families may choose to send a letter or card to their loved 
one’s recipients, telling them about the hero who saved or healed their life. 
Please see reverse side of page for additional information about writing to 
recipients. 

Courageous donor families are invited to join our 
Advocates for Life Volunteer Program, which includes the 
opportunity to meet and bond with other families, grateful 
recipients, and supporters of the cause. Together these 
advocates help spread the message about the lifesaving 
and healing gift of organ, eye and tissue donation.
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Nevada Donor Network’s Aftercare Program facilitates correspondence between courageous 
donor families and grateful recipients. These letters remain confidential and anonymous until 
both parties agree to exchange identifying information.  

When writing to the recipients of your loved one’s gifts, you may consider sharing some of the 
following information:   

     Your loved one's first name  
     What your loved one did for work/their occupation  
     What brought your loved one joy in life (hobbies, loved ones, etc.)   
     Where your loved one grew up or lived (please include the state only, not the city)  

Please avoid sharing identifying information, including:    

     Avoid sharing your full name or your loved one’s full name (please include first name only)  
     Avoid sharing your address, city, email or phone number 
     Avoid sharing the hospital or physician’s name/location 

In addition to your letter, please include a separate piece of paper with your full name, your 
loved one's full name, and the date of donation. This information is for our team only and will 
not be shared with the recipient. Mail this along with your letter to:

Once we receive your letter, we will review and forward it to organ recipients via their
transplant center. If your letter is returned to us for any reason, we will notify you. Please note 
the process for sending letters to tissue recipients requires the recipient to write first. Rest 
assured we will hold onto your letter and forward it once the tissue recipient sends a letter. 

Your loved one has given the most precious gift of life and health, so please be patient if it 
takes time for recipients to put their gratitude into words. For additional questions or
assistance, please contact us: 

Nevada Donor Network
Attn: Aftercare

2055 E. Sahara Avenue
Las Vegas, NV 89104

aftercare@nvdonor.org | 855-NVDONOR (855-683-6777)


